
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Sr. Paula Marie Jarosz as a member of the West Allis Block Grant 

Committee, representing the Fourth Aldermanic District.  Her two-year term will expire on 

September 1, 2007. 

 

Sr. Jarosz has lived in West Allis since 1981 and resides at 2367 South 84th Street.  She is a Racine 

Dominican Sister.  Sr. Jarosz is currently employed as an Elementary Substitute Teacher by the 

Milwaukee Public Schools. 

  

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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